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Annual General Meeting

19th March 2015 - 6.30pm

At Tynewater Primary School – Staff Room
AGENDA

1.
Welcome

2.
Chairman’s Report on the work of the Parent Council and it’s committee

3.
Treasurers Report and approval of Accounts

4.
Selection of new Parent Council Members and Office Bearers

5.
Parent Forum Issues

6.
AOB

7.
Date of Next Parent Council Meeting

Parent forum members are encouraged to, and would be very welcome, at the AGM.  To be able to represent the thoughts and requirements of the school pupils, parents & guardians and teachers we would welcome your comments and feedback.  Any issues you wish to raise regarding the school, your childs educational experience or Parent Council may be raised on the night or through prior arrangement by speaking with any of the Parent Council members.

Current Members are;

· Euan Tulloch –  Chair – 2 year service
· Nicola Marr – Treasurer – 3 year service

· Jane Brown – Co-opted Member – 7 year service

· Keith Freeman – Parent Member – 1 year service
· Sandra Liddle – Parent Member – 1 year service

· Sarah Corcoran – Teacher Representative
· Douglas Lawson – Head Teacher
· Lynsey Roy - Clerk
Volunteers for vacant posts on Parent Council are;

· Vice-Chair

· Up to 3 Parent Members

